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MEMBER QUESTIONS ON NOTICE – IN ORDER RECEIVED  

1 CLLR R MILNE 

To the Portfolio Holder for Strategic Planning & Assets 

‘I was extremely disappointed that the O&S Committee was unable owing to 
objections upheld concerning process to make meaningful recommendations to the 
executive members on the day to day running and future sustainability of the Mill 
Arts & Events Centre.  

Despite this, can the Portfolio Holder for Strategic & Assets provide reassurance and 
confidence on his commitment to ensure the Mill Hall remains open and has a viable 
and sustainable future for the residents of Rayleigh and the District as a whole.’ 


